
 

April 25, 2018 
 
Dear Alhambra Elementary School District Parents and Families: 
 
This is just a reminder that Alhambra Elementary School District schools will be closed on Thursday, 
April 26 and Friday, April 27, and may possibly remain closed into next week and through the 
duration of the staff walkout.  The district will provide non-perishable to-go meals every day that 
schools are closed between the hours of 8:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.  Families may pick up meals at the 
site that is most convenient.  Meals will be distributed at the following locations: 
 

• Alhambra Traditional School – 3736 W. Osborn Road 
• Barcelona Middle School – 6530 N. 44th Avenue 
• Carol G. Peck School – 5810 N. 49th Avenue 
• Catalina Ventura School – 6331 N. 39th Avenue 
• Cordova Elementary School – 5631 N. 35th Avenue 
• Granada Primary School – 3232 W. Campbell Avenue 
• James W. Rice Primary School – 4530 W. Campbell Avenue 
• Montebello School – 5725 N. 27th Avenue 
• Sevilla Primary School – 3801 W. Missouri Avenue 
• R.E. Simpson School  - 5330 N. 23rd Avenue 
• Westwood Primary School – 4711 N. 23rd Avenue 

 
At this time, it is unknown if the walkouts will continue into next week.  Please check the district 
website over the weekend for the most current information at www.alhambraesd.org.  The district 
will also send a message using our parent notification system. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark A. Yslas 
Superintendent 
 

http://www.alhambraesd.org/

